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If you are visiting with us today, please fill out a visitor card and place it in the 

offering.  It is great to have you here.  Please join us again next Sunday. 

9:30 AM           SUNDAY SCHOOL 
          

Adult Class                               Bob Walker 
                   Sanctuary                  
                                        
Youth                                          “Bible Truths”                      James Bergey III 
                                                  Upstairs in Back of Sanctuary                                                                     

Children & Young Youth       “The Gospel Project”             Teresa Bradshaw 
(starting at 4yrs. of age)             and the Children’s Sunday School Team 
         Fellowship Hall 

10:30 AM                         WORSHIP SERVICE 

Worship Leader                 Tina Harrell             
     
               
Praise and Worship                                             Hosanna Team 

Message             “Repainting the Line”        Pastor Nevin 
          2 Kings 23:3 

  

Activities and Announcements 

A grief support group may be started in the near future if there is enough 
interest.  Please let Tina Harrell know if you’re interested.  

Friday Morning Men’s Prayer  is cancelled for this coming Fri., June 16. 

Ladies Sewing All ladies are welcome to come quilt and sew Tuesday 
morning, June 13, at 9:30 a.m. Even if you cannot sew, come! 

Men’s Bible Study will be meeting on Wednesday, June14, at 7:00 p.m., in 
the fellowship hall. All men are welcome! 

VBS - July 30-August 3. This year’s theme is Barnyard Roundup.  If you can 
draw, color, cut, sing or read we need your help. Please see the VBS table in 
the foyer to see how you can help with this ministry. If you have any 
suggestions or questions, please call or email Madeline Slabaugh, Debbie 
Keffer, or Crystal Keffer.  

Troy and Tammy Fox would like to invite you to celebrate Kaitlyn's 
graduation at 7:00 p.m., on Friday, June 16, here at the church This is a 
dessert reception so feel free to drop in and fellowship with us. We are grateful 
for the many friend here who have loved and supported our family and want to 
celebrate this special moment with you. 

Everyone is invited on June 25, to a graduation celebration for Alyssa Garcia 
in the fellowship hall following the worship service. Tacos will be served for 
lunch. Please see Laura Mast with any questions. 

The Church Office will be closed June 13, 14, 15, and 16.  

Future Events 

Vacation Bible School - Sunday, July 30 -  Thursday, August 3 

Annual Church Business Meeting - Thursday, August 17, at 7:00 p.m. 

MPMC Retreat at WCRC is scheduled for September 1, 2, and 3. Meal 
tickets for Saturday evening will be available for purchase in the fellowship 
hall following the service next Sunday. The last day to purchase a meal ticket 
is August 13. The ticket price is $12.25.  Please see Christina Mast for 
campsite reservations. You may call WCRC to reserve a room in Oakwood 
Lodge (1-866-566-9272). 

SAVE THE DATE! MPCS Annual Golf Tournament - September 15, 2017 

http://www.mpmc.net
mailto:mpmcoffice@gmail.com


Ministry Team Sunday Schedule 

This Sunday, June 11, 2017 
  

Sunday School Adult Teaching Team 
Bob Walker 

Ushers Team 
Morris Yoder and Ted Fries 

Media Team 
Audio: Kurt Jarchow & Video: Alex Mast 

Next Sunday, June 18, 2017 
  

Sunday School Adult Teaching Team 
Harold Bergey 

Ushers Team 
Dennis Yoder and Jonathan Keffer 

Media Team 
Audio: Kurt Jarchow 

Worship Service Attendance Last Sunday: 96 
Offering First Sunday in June: $6,395.00 

Leadership Council 
Nevin Mast - Lead Pastor 

Johnnie Gnanamanickam - Associate Pastor, Congregational Care 
Lynn Keffer - Administrative Elder       Ed Yoder - Community Life Elder 
Inga Mast - Missions &Evangelism Elder     Tina Harrell - Worship Elder  

Leadership Council meets the second Thursday of each month.  Please contact Pastor Nevin 
if you have any agenda items you wish to have heard. 

  



Prayer and Praise 
For the Lord your God is living among you. 

He is a mighty savior. He will take delight in you with gladness. 
With his love, he will calm all your fears.  

He will rejoice over you with joyful songs. Zephaniah 3:17 (NLT) 

Twila Buckwalter and Edna Miller enjoy visitors! Twila is at Autumn Care, 
715 Argyll St in Chesapeake, room 217 and the best hours to visit are 
1:30-4:30 p.m. and 6:30-8:00 p.m. Edna is at Greenfield Senior Living, 130 
Great Bridge Blvd in Chesapeake, room 12 on the right wing and the best 
hours to visit are 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Thanks to so many of you who are 
faithful in remembering our seniors!  

Leon Yoder will be traveling with a group from Landstown Community 
Church on Tuesday, June 13, to Costa Rica for a week. They will be 
continuing construction on the church building that they started last 
summer. Let’s remember Leon in prayer as he serves the people of Costa Rica, 
may he be blessed with opportunities to share the love of Christ. 

Give honor to marriage, and remain faithful to one another in marriage. 
(Hebrews 13:4a ) We as a congregation our focusing on giving honor to 
marriage and wish to congratulate Ken and Elsie Miller, Ted and Amy Fries, 
Chester and Jerri Mast, Matt and Brenda Delagrange, Ronnie and Christina 
Keffer, Michael and Liisa Kephart, John and Anita Miller, Olin and Carol 
Slabaugh, Ryan and Danielle Culpepper, and Martin and Linda Yoder as they 
celebrate wedding anniversaries this month. 

Parker Delagrange is feeling better, praise the Lord for answered prayer! 

Bob Nudelman peacefully went home to be with the Lord on May 31. He was 
surrounded by his three daughters and his loving wife, Tracy. Let’s lift this 
family in prayer and with words of encouragement and comfort as they grieve 
the loss of a father and husband. 

For those who would like to send a card the Nudelman address is: 
4909 Sterling Point Circle Portsmouth, VA 23703 

We praise the Lord for the accomplishments of our high school graduates. 
Let’s remember these high school graduates in prayer: Alex Townsend, 
Kaitlyn Fox, Lexi Wood, Alyssa Garcia, and Kerri Mast. 

A Look at VMMissions The house church that Jacob and Hosanna attend in 
South Asia is talking about the nature of faith and taking risks. Pray for 
courage as they discern what kinds of risks God may ask them to take. 


